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Annual Reporting Form 

Name of Project including year of Town Meeting and Article Number:  

Date of Report:  

Date of Town Meeting Approval:  

Project Proponent:  

Recipient of CPC Funds:  

Name of Person Completing Form:  

Description of Project:  

 

 

 

Total Project Budget through CPC:  

Total Spent in FY                        $ 

Total Spent in prior fiscal years:   

Balance Remaining: 

Is the project completed?  Yes               No  

Description of status of the project:  

 

 

 

Project results, including any changes since Town Meeting: 

 

 

 

Description of other pertinent information: 


	Project Name/Year of TM/Article #: 2015; Article 48.  Community Preservation Fund - Historic Projects
	Date of Report: October 26, 2024
	TM Approval Date: May 6, 2015
	Project Proponent: Jan Costa
	Recipient of CPC Funds: Sudbury Historical Commission (SHC)
	Name of Person Completing Form: Jan Costa
	Description of Project: The purpose of this project was to develop an informational kiosk at the Sudbury Revolutionary War Cemetery (RWC) , continue the Old Home Surveys and produce or restore historical signage in the vicinity of the Hearse House, Town Pound and RWC.  
	Total Project Budget Trhough CPC: $22,000
	FY Year:  2024
	$ Spent: 0
	Total spent in prior FY Years: $0
	Balance Remaining: $22,000
	Yes: Off
	No: Yes
	Description of status of the project: The initial kiosk was developed by a Boy Scout Eagle Scout candidate.  CPC funds were not used in the development and installation of this kiosk.    Beginning in late 2022, the Sudbury Historical Society (SHS)  presented documented evidence of additional individuals interred in the RWC without a headstone or marker, with addition documented interment findings discovered in 2023.  Given these developments, plus some early signs of intial kiosk deterioration, this presented an opportunity to develop an updated, weatherproof kiosk.
	Project Results: As mentioned, the original kiosk was created and exists today at the entrance of the RWC.   The joint SHC and  SHS  Kiosk Workgroup has contined to work on developing an updated kiosk.   During this past year, the  Workgroup  continued its research into historical interpretative signage with a focus on cemetery signage, identified strong vendor candidates, and developed and distributed an RFP to perspective vendors.   The Workgroup is currently awaiting vendor response and anticipates proceeding forward with a selected vendor and kiosk development.  There is opportunity to utitlize the  survey funds concurrently with the Phase V project.
	Description: 


